
                                      

P.O. BOX 517     ◼  MOLALLA, OR 97038     ◼    PHONE (503) 829-7000     ◼    FAX (503) 829-5214 

 

For Immediate Release 

Riding the bus is now easier in Clackamas County! 

RideClackamas.org includes real-time bus tracking, trip planning, and clear 
connections between the County’s six bus systems. 

CLACKAMAS COUNTY, Ore. — JULY 18, 2023. RideClackamas.org is a new, 
interactive website launched in June of 2023 to make riding the bus — as well as 
using other types of public transportation — easier for people who live and work 
in Clackamas County, Oregon. 

The mobile-responsive website features a trip-planner that connects all six County 
bus systems as well as other regional transit services; real-time bus tracking; and 
an interactive map with route schedules and photos of bus stop locations to help 
riders easily navigate the various transit systems. 

Detailed system information including fares, routes, connection points, and alerts 
for Canby Area Transit (CAT), Clackamas Connects Shuttle (ClackCo), Mt. Hood 
Express (MHX), Sandy Area Metro (SAM), South Clackamas Transportation District 
(SCTD), and South Metro Area Regional Transit (SMART) can all be found, along 
with connection information to other regional transit services such as TriMet. The 
final outcome is a user-friendly, one-stop website for bus riders looking to get to 
any corner of Clackamas County across the various transit systems.    

Sponsored by Clackamas County, and funded through the Oregon Department of 
Transportation, the project was guided by input from leaders at each of the bus 
systems as well as numerous community members.  

For information, visit the website at www.rideclackamas.org. To speak with 
Kristina Babcock (Human Services Supervisor, Clackamas County Social Services) 
about this story, email KBabcock@clackamas.us.      
    
 
 
         
   

 

 



 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


